
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
19 December 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Temporary Traffic Lights – Springwell Road 
 
I have been asked to inform you that the temporary traffic lights/traffic 
management system on Springwell Road may need to be reinstated on 
Monday 8th January for a period of approximately four days. Once again, this 
will cause significant congestion at the start and end of the school day. Can I 
please therefore ask that you avoid this specific area if at all possible and use 
a different route when bringing in, or collecting your child. 
 
Many thanks in advance for your support with this. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Miss J. Gillies 
Head Teacher 
 


